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City Council Bill #08-0077R MEMO

DATE:
The Honorable President and December 5, 2008
Members of the City Council
Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Karen Randle

City Council Bill #08-0077R is a resolution that requests the Director of the Mayor’s Office of
Employment Development, the Director of Housing and Community Development, the Director of
the Department of Public Works, the Director of the Department of Transportation and the CEO of

Baltimore City Public Schools to form a coalition to develop a plan to create green collar jobs in
Baltimore City.

The Department has no objection to this resolution. A response has been submitted by the Mayor’s

Office of Employment Development. This response provides background information related to
City Council Bill 08-0077R.

Cc: Edward J. Gallagher
Angela Gibson
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